BAGS GENERAL MEETING July 27, 2003

President Carolyn Hellen called the meeting to order at 5:00. Jeanine Lawrence
led us in prayer. Bill Teas led us in the pledge.

Announcements from Carolyn: Dues are due. She asked that they be paid as
soon as possible. There is a sign up sheet in the back of the room, only if you do
not want your newsletter e-mailed to you. A Trip to Clayton is planned for next
Tuesday, July 29. There were 15 people who signed up to go to Richmond and
only 7 showed up. We had asked for a larger van to accommodate the 15, If
you sign up to go on one of these trips and cannot make it, please call Mary
Martin and let her know as soon as possible.

Carolyn would like to do the scrapbook before she goes 1o Alabama. Thereis @
sign up sheet for the Salt Lake City trip in January.

Carolyn is teaching a Genealogy class for beginners every Sunday from 2 to 4
p.m. that costs $5. Next Sunday's subject is Organization. Call Doug Wilson if you
are interested in attending.

We need 2 people for hospitality for next year and someone 1o get newsletterinfo
to Leo Waliz. Leslie will get newsletter to the printer. Please sign up o help.

August meeting is annual show and tell. Bring some genealogy project you have
done that would be of interest to others. Each member is asked to bring a
covered dish — potluck dinner.

Carolyn infroduced our speaker, Catherine Morrow, who gave an interesting talk
on Family History Resources.

Carolyn thanked those who brought refreshments tonight. Ron Cox, nominating
committee chairman, read the slate of nominees for office to be voted on next
month. Those running for office are:

President — Neil Miserendino

First Vice President - Alice Braud

2nd Vice President — Dick Warren
Recording Secretary - Mary Martin
Cormresponding Secretary — Shirley Lindquist
Treasurer — Resa Hennings

Ngetin was 2djourned.
Flo Cox, Recording Secretary



